
From: "Mark Johnson" <mjohnson@icc-es.org>
To: "Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS" <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 3/1/2016 1:09:31 PM
Subject: Re: CBSC 2016 Code Contracts

Yes. Mr. Betts sent it to us and we are reviewing it.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 1, 2016, at 1:20 PM, Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov> wrote:

Mark,

Have you received the California contracts yet? Just checking as you should have them but…

Thanks,

Cynthia

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING STANDARDS 
COMMISSION | 916.263.1330

NEW YEAR, NEW CODE!
Publication Date: July 1, 2016 Effective Date: January 1, 2017

Register now for the International Code Council's 2016 Committee Action Hearings, April 17 - 27 in Louisville. Reminder - ICC Governmental Memberships 
must be current by March 18, to participate in the Online Governmental Consensus Vote which follows the hearings. www.iccsafe.org/EVDS.

Notice: This message is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may be confidential and/or privileged. If the reader of this message is 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail, and delete the original message and all copies from your system. Thank you. 
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